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Comments: I do not support this revision. I am a born and raised Alaskan who has used these areas for hiking,

biking and camping my entire life. I and the many many backcountry users take utmost care when riding in these

areas because we all want to preserve it for generations to come. We do not need a regulation to change this. I

have a young son who will grow up with these same values and principles on how to love and respect the land

while recreating in it. I cannot imagine an Alaska where I do not have the opportunity to "get lost". THIS IS WHAT

ALASKA IS ALL ABOUT! 

I am also very concerned about safety of my fellow recretors. Our trails serve as emergency access routes for

first respondents to any motorized or non-motorized  incident. Closing access will hinder these efforts.

Warmer winters in Alaska are affecting user access. The EIS/Forest plan do not bring solutions forward to

address this issue. For example,  Lost Lake often is closed to motorized use when there is more than adequate

snow cover 500' up the trail.

PLEASE DO NOT PASS THIS. 


